
General Committee Meeting Thursday May 14th 31. 

 

Present: G Robson in the Chair.  

Messrs R Bennett, R Wood, E Raines, H Ridyard, H L Boardman, P Tildsley, W H Andrew,  

J C Payne, E S Jones and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of the last meeting were read and passed. 

 

The Minutes of the Finance Committee held April1 3th 31 were read and accepted. 

 

It was decided to hold a special meeting of the Committee of Thursday June 4th at 7·30 p.m. 

to discuss finances, and ways and means of cutting down expenses, Motor Traction etc. 

 

The resignation of Mr T S Faulkner was accepted. 

 

The following duly nominated and seconded were passed for membership by ballot: - Mr R 

Shepherd, Mrs B A Morris, Mrs F Clegg, Mrs A Henshall, Miss L Cutler, and Miss J Fiddian & 

Miss B Fiddian Junior Members. 

 

A letter was read from Mr R Taylor re Temporary Membership for himself and wife and it 

was decided to accept them as Temporary Members for six months on payment of half the 

yearly subscription. 

 

The case of Mr Cawthron wishing to become a County Member on account of his being so 

much away from home was discussed and it was decided to allow him to join as a County 

Member on payment of half the yearly subscription. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment. F E Rowbottom 4/9/6, E Wild & Sons 

2/15/-, Music Shop 15/-, Follows & Bate 6/9, Royal Insurance Co 2/11/3, J Andrew & Co 

7/11/6, S Sidebottom Ltd 10/12/11, Samuel Travis 2/8/6 and Stamford Estate £45/-/-. 

Total £77-10-5. 

 

The Minutes of the House Committee were read and accepted. 

It was reported that the Shop accounts were still unsatisfactory and it was decided that 

Brennan be given another month’s trial and that the position be reviewed at the end of that 

period.  

 

The Minutes of the Handicap Committee were read and accepted. 

It was decided to hold the Caddies’ Match on July 21st Tuesday. 

 

The Minutes of the Greens Committee were read and accepted. 

 

Mr H B Woodcock’s application for repayment of his account was agreed to. 

 

The Captain reported receipt of a cheque for £50 from the Ladies Committee and it was 

decided that the Ladies be thanked for their donation to the funds of the Club. 

 

 



It was decided to allow the Red Cross Association to make a collection on behalf of their 

funds on Saturday May 16th.  

 

G Robson 

11 June 1931 

 

 


